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  Ref: APNS/2019/107     September 23, 2019 

 

To: All Member Publications 

 

Dear Sirs, 

 

We are in receipt of a letter No.47(2)/2015-HP dated September 06, 2019 from the Deputy 

Director(HP), Press Information Department, Government of Pakistan regarding “Recovery of APP 

Arrears”  

 

We reproduce hereunder the above letter, which is self-explanatory, for your information and 

compliance. 

 
“ Sub: Recovery of APP Arrears  
  

Associated Press of Pakistan (APPC) is the only government news agency, which provides reliable and authentic 

news to its subscribers including newspapers, media networks and other news agencies at national as well international 

level. For the sustainability and growth of this organization, the timely payment of subscription fee by its subscribers is 

very important. 

 

2. At present, arrears have accumulated against multiple subscribers due to non-payment of monthly subscription 

to APPC. According to APPC’s books, a sum of Rs.23,562,706/- is outstanding against the subscribers including the 

subscription up to the month of August, 2019. 

 

3. Foregoing in view, it is requested that the member publications / media networks may kindly be directed to pay 

arrears / subscription fees to APPC at the earliest. 

 

4. This issue with the approval of DG/PIO. 

 

( M. Adnan Arjmand ) 

Deputy Director (HP) 

Ph #: 051-9252294” 
 

 

Thanking you, 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 
( Dr. Tanvir A. Tahir ) 

  Executive Director 

 APNS 


